

Atlantic Academy Portland

an Aspirations Academy

Miss Heppell - Principal of Primary Mrs Bishop - Principal of Secondary Maritime House Southwell Business Park Portland, Dorset. DT5 2NA

Tel: 01305 820262 Email: Office@atlantic-aspirations.org

www.atlantic-aspirations.org

30th November 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 Christmas Meal 2020 and End of Year Prom Celebration July 2021

Reward and Celebration Christmas meal 17th December 2020

We would like to serve a Christmas Reward and Celebration meal for all Year 11 students after completing PPE's and their attendance this term. Some of the **Year 11 Hospitality and Catering Students** will be preparing a three course meal for students at lunchtime and during P5 on 17th December 2020.

Prom Summer 2021

As you are aware in past years the prom has been held at the Weymouth & Portland National Sailing Academy. We recognise that the Prom is a major target for students at the end of the year, especially after the year they have had, which is why we feel that if we host the Prom here at school there will be a greater chance that it goes ahead.

Therefore, we can confirm the location of the Year 11 Prom for 2021 will be here at **Atlantic Academy**, with a provisional date of **Saturday 10th July 2021**. Price of tickets will be confirmed at a later date and this will then be added to sQuid to be paid.

Prom Points can be achieved through being recognised for our values of **Character** (Self worth- Positive Behavior points and Golden tickets); **Commitment** (Engagement: Attendance and Attainment) **Confidence** (Purpose- Responsibility and Leadership). Previously students have achieved enough prom points to gain discounted entry which is something all students can aim for. More details to follow in the new year.

Leavers Hoodies

Our suppliers have informed us that we need to order these within the next few weeks due to the length of delivery times in the current situation, so these will have a short turnaround time. Please complete the order form via the following link, Leavers Hoodie Order Form and pay via your sQuid account, this is the ONLY method of payment. The price for the hoodies will be £27, the choice of colours and sizes are on the order form. Please note the deadline for orders is Friday 11th December 2020. If we do not receive enough orders to reach the minimum order requirement you will be reimbursed.

Yearbook

We would love to produce a Year book full of memories for the students. Prices will be confirmed at a later date.

We look forward to seeing the students celebrating their amazing achievements whilst being at the school.

Yours faithfully

Miglian

Mrs L Migliari

Vice Principal of Secondary

